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28 September 2021    

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Durkan, 

 

The Agency acknowledges receipt on 22 September 2021, of documents pertaining to  

your review in respect of the installation located at Christendom, Ferrybank, Waterford. 

 

Arrangements are being made to have the documentation assessed to see that it 

complies with the applicable licensing regulations and you will be contacted in due 

course. 

 

As you are aware the Agency has a policy of openness and transparency in regard to 

access to information relating to all licence reviews.  In this regard all documentation 

relating to your review and associated correspondence, including any 

acknowledgements, notifications, third party submissions and objections are available 

to view on the Agency’s website http://www.epa.ie/licensing/. 

 

Your review has been assigned the following reference number: P0040-03 and this 

should be used at all times when communicating with the Agency. 

 

Please direct any queries that you may have in relation to the above to 

licensing@epa.ie. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


